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Sundhine Sisters

Boynton Beach [T,

The SunShine Sisters in South Florida hope
everyone had a wonderful holiday season
and happy new year! We love seeing the
snow... in face book pictures from our
WITW sisters! We’ve had a few of our own
cold snaps, like it was in the sixties and we
had to wear socks with our sandals, but
nothing to keeps us down for too long!

The SunShine Sisters had a blast riding in
the police escorted motorcycle charity
event for the holiday season. We helped
play Santa’s helpers by riding in the Toys for
Tots Motorcycle Parade to raise toys and
money for children. Even through the blis-
tering heat, it still felt like winter time, as
there were many smiles in the fake snow,
elf ears, and fuzzy red outfits to make the
day a success. As a reward for our generos-
ity, the event ended with a big party, live
music, lots of vendors, and of course, loads
of laughs with our friends.

We said goodbye to 2016 with our New
Year’s Eve Ride. As everyone was home

party planning, we were out riding, so we
had the roads all to ourselves. A wonderful
ride through the Indian reservation and
some country back roads where we
counted the alligators out sunning them-
selves on the bank. We had a lovely and
quiet picnic potluck where we got some
good conversation and sisterly bonding.
The picnic lunch was such a hit, we did it
again a few weeks later with a coastal
beach scoot around town.

The highlight was, of course, the WITW
Winter Internationals event in Estero. A big
thank you to the Island Breeze Chapter for
hosting such an awesome weekend! Aside
from a few bike maladies, there was lots of
fun times with old and new friends. The
local Harley had good music and a private
tour where we got to see a signed motor-
cycle from the Sons of Anarchy TV show.
The group ride took our sisters through the
old Florida hardwood to Billy’s Swamp Sa-
fari where we learned about turtle porn.
We went manatee watching and crab eat-
ing and took in the local sights of the
nearby towns. The final banquet had lots of
laughs as the characters from Gilligan’s Is-
land manifested themselves into dancing
away the night to a talented local band. The
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SunShine Sisters Chapter took home the
award for chapter participation and our
own member took home the Atta Girl
Award. Such a great time we can’t wait to
do it again in Denver!

As the sun continues to shine, we’ve got
some local rides and events in the planning
stages, but are excited to get out on two
wheels with our sisters regardless of where
the destination is! Ride safe and ride
often!!

Smiles thru the miles!

Jen .. AKA.. Lil'Bit
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